Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As members of the [School Name] Parent-Teacher
Association (PTA), we are reaching out to you to seek your support for our school's ongoing
initiatives.

At [School Name], we strive to provide a nurturing and enriching environment for our students.
This year, we have identified several key resources that are essential for enhancing our
educational programs and extracurricular activities.

We would greatly appreciate your consideration of a donation towards the following:

o Educational materials (books, supplies, technology)
e Sports equipment for our physical education programs
o Art supplies for creative workshops

Your generous contributions will directly impact our students' learning experiences and help
foster their growth and development.

We would be grateful for any support you can provide, whether it be financial or in-kind
donations. If you would like to discuss this further or have any questions, please feel free to
contact us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of our
children.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School Name] PTA



